
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

New Menu – A response is required for every child please 
 
Please find attached our new menu which will start from Monday 19th April 2021 – Week 2.   
 
Please can we ask everyone to complete the form by Midday on Monday 12th April by clicking on 
the following link https://perryfield.eschools.co.uk/website/hot_lunches/84744.  (If you have trouble 
clicking on the link, please hold down the Ctrl button as you click on the link). 
 
This link will take you to the website (Parent Information/Hot Meals), where you will find the form you  
need to fill in - CLICK HERE to amend existing or place a new order for hot school.  You will also find 
our menu’s and allergy forms here as well.   
 
Please note, when we return on the 12th April, we will be having the Week 1 menu from the existing 
menu and will then start the new menu on Week 2.  As you will know, once you have filled the form in 
to order your child’s meal choices, these will be kept on a rolling basis unless you would like to make 
any changes.  Changes can be made at any time by completing the same form, but please can we 
remind you that any changes need to be made by 9am on the Wednesday for the following week, as 
meals need to be ordered in advance. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Farmer 

 

https://perryfield.eschools.co.uk/website/hot_lunches/84744

